

Institute of Lifelong Learning Auteache

University of Delh

ILLL/16/10118 18 January, 2016

Dear Principal,

This is to remind you of a letter sent to you on 4 January, 2016 by Speed Post.

In order to augment the limited resources available to students and in step with the best universities in the world, the Institute of Lifelong Learning (ILLL) has developed its own portal called the Virtual Learning Environment (vle). Various kinds of interactive "open" resources such as e-lessons, video lectures, performances, panel discussions, interviews, quizzes and e-labs are being continually developed and uploaded to the portal. A number of Delhi University college teachers have been involved in this project.

Please click on the link to see the work done: vle.du.ac.in

Much work has already been done; much remains to be done. We will organize a series of workshops from 25th January, 2016 to 4th February, 2016 (please see schedule below) in the Cyber Lab, ILLL (Main Campus) from 10:00 a.m. to 1 p.m. in order to showcase the ongoing project and to assign new work as per teachers' interests. I should be grateful if you would depute one teacher and one student from the concerned department of your college to attend these important workshops. Certificates will be distributed to all participants. Lunch will be served at the end of the workshop.

Schedule:

Date	Subject
25-01-2016	English
27-01-2016	Political Science
29-01-2016	Mathematics
01-02-2016	History
02-02-2016	Hindi
03-02-2016	Commerce
04-02-2016	Computer Science

I look forward to your co-operation in this exciting new venture. Kindly send the names of the participants by e-mail to illlearning@gmail.com

Thanking you, Yours sincerely,

Prof. Shormishtha Panja

Director, ILLL